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No. 1-729/97-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
SECRETARIAT

*kERKE

e
Port Blair dated the [9 May ‘98’
To,

All the Appointing Authorities,
Head of Departments,

A & N Administration,

Port Blair.

Sub : Inspection of rosters on reservation of STs - reg.
Sit/Madam,

I am directed to invite a reference to this Administration’s letter of
even number dated 27.3.98 on the above mentioned subject. As pointed out
in the inspection report of rosters on reservation for SCs & STs, every
appointing authority is to introduce post-based roster instead of vacancy -
based roster as per the latest constructions of the Govt. of India circulated
vide this Administration’s letter No. 1-729/97-TW dated 20.10.97.

It has been decided to carry out inspection of the post-based roster of
every department from 26.5.98 and onwards to find out whether the roster
is correctly maintained .

You are, therefore, requested to kindly confirm by 20.5.98 the
introduction of post-based roster in respect of your Depariment so that we
can issue programme for inspection of the rosters. Position of the same has
to be apprised to Chief Secretary.

Yours faithfully,
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